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Year R: Term 2 
 

English and Phonics  
 

Reading: 
 Children will be learning to read simple phrases, and sentences 

made up of words with known letter–sound correspondences and, 
where necessary, a few exception words. Can they read decodable 

sentences related to transport and travel? We will also be 
learning, retelling, and writing about the story ‘The Three Billy 

Goats Gruff’ in our T4W lessons. 
Writing: 

Using T4W, transport, travel and other pictures and objects as a 
stimulus. Children will be learning to compose simple sentences like 

“The cat is in a red car; the train is under the hill” drawing from 
phonetic knowledge. 

Children will also be focusing on how to form lower-case and 
capital letters correctly as well as working on an effective pencil 

grip and correct letter direction. 
 

 Maths 
 

In Maths lessons, the children will learn to count sets from 
counting equipment and start to subitise the smaller parts of the 

set like 3, 4, 5. We will be learning how to sort numbers 
confidently into 5 and 10 frame and linking these numbers to the 

correct numerals. The children will also be learning to count 
beyond 10 and compare using associated vocabulary. 

This half term, we will also learn to identify one more/less, 
explore composition of numbers (there are 2 wheels here and 2 

wheels here, there 2 less cars on that road) and start to learn 
automatically number bonds to 5. 

We will use loose parts and shape toys to build relationships, 
make 

patterns and continue them 2 x red car and 1 blue boat. 
We will also use scales, measuring jugs and rulers to develop 

measurement learning. 
 

 

Knowledge 
 

This half term, we will be learning about transport in the air, land, and sea. We will be 
exploring the different ways that people travel, 

looking at old and new transport, how people travel through the air and why lifeboats are 
important at sea. We will also be exploring 

other watercrafts and looking at how our fire service help us. 
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